STATIONERY COLLECTION DRIVE (30th Sept to 5th Oct,19)

The Department of Mathematics, Statistics and Computer Science, Mata Sundri College,
conducted a stationery collection drive in collaboration with NGO ‘Kind Beings’, from 30th
September to 5th October in the college premises. Students as well as teachers donated stationery
items, from pencils, pens, crayons to notebooks and comics. The student volunteers of our
department went on 6th October to the slum areas of Kalyanpuri and Bank enclave, Laxmi Nagar
to distribute the stationery items to around 70-80 children. The smile on their faces made us realize
how little things by us can impact the lives of others in such a big way.

Another step taken by our department, along with the stationery collection drive, was the collection
of used plastic bottles to discourage the use of plastic and if used, to encourage the recycling of
them. This collection drive was also held in collaboration with the NGO, ‘Kind Beings’ from 30th
September to 5th October.




